
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our ref:  SG/LMA/LFo 
 
14th December 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

Re:  A Safer Guide to Live Streaming Apps 
 
 
We have been provided with the pages below regarding online safety around live streaming apps and would 
like to share these with you, particularly as we head into the Christmas holiday season. 
 
Please take time to read this information and share it with your children.  A copy of this notice will also be 
uploaded to our Safeguarding webpage on the School’s website for your future and ongoing reference. 
 
As always, should you have any concerns about your child’s social media usage please feel free to contact 
us or report to the police on 101. 
 
 
 
With kind regards, 

 
 
Mr L Martin 
Senior Student and Family Support Practitioner 
(Designated Officer for Safeguarding & Child Protection) 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Strickland – BA (Hons), MA, NPQH 

Principal 
 
The Duston School  
Berrywood Road  
Duston 
Northampton  
NN5 6XA 
  
01604 460004   

 
letters@thedustonschool.org | www.thedustonschool.org 
 
© THE DUSTON EDUCATION TRUST IS A CHARITABLE COMPANY LIMITED BY GUARANTEE AND REGISTERED IN ENGLAND AND WALES WITH COMPANY NUMBER: 

09299605 REGISTERED OFFICE: BERRYWOOD ROAD, DUSTON, NORTHAMPTONSHIRE, NN5 6XA 



  



 

 
 



 
 



 

 
 



 
 



 

 
 



 
 


